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PSA Annual General Meeting – GPW: 6 December 2023 

 

The PSA, as a registered union, represents employees in the Public Service and is the majority Union at 

Government Printing Works. 

  

The PSA invites members to its GPW Annual General Meeting that will take place on 6 December 2023 

from 11:00 until 14:00 at Proes Street Building in Pretoria. There will also be a PSA help desk to assist 

members with registration on the PSA Member Portal, information on improved benefits, new 

membership registration, and PSAClub-app registration. 

 

PSA members are encouraged to participate in the ‘’EACH ONE RECRUIT ONE’’ project, where 

members are encouraged to recruit/bring a colleague who does not belong to any union or wishes to 

switch from another union to the PSA. The recruiter will earn an honorarium payment of R104.60 (excl 

VAT) per member recruited. Application forms will be available at the help desk.  

 

Members are encouraged to advise their colleagues who are not sure if they belong to the PSA to verify 

on their salary slips if the PSA membership fee is deducting or if they are paying the PSCBC AGENCY 

FEE of R107.70, which is the amount deducted when an employee does not belong to any union. 

 

Members can share the attached benefits of PSA membership with their colleagues to assist them in 

joining the PSA.  

 

For more information with regards to joining the PSA, contact Molefe Mosaka on 082 880 8927 / 

molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za.  

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GOVERNMENT PRINTING WORKS (GPW) 
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